Come and join the
CARDIAC TEAM
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JOIN US TO HELP CELEBRATE

ALL OUR AMAZING
PATIENTS, FAMILIES & STAFF!

WHERE: AT OUR GROMIT “THE
HOWL” OUTSIDE THE RWA.

WHEN: 2- 4PM ON THE 9TH
AUGUST 2018

BRING: YOURSELVES, FAMILY
AND FRIENDS.

We will bring a camera, funky frames,
lots of cake and a chance to hear one of
our talented CNS’s sing with her choir.

b v T Please come and help us celebrate
(,s < ?\f’ﬁ'\@ everything Cardiac. We want to get
“N ~ ‘ . | photos of as many of you as possible, so
put your creative heads on and bring
along a picture frame just like Gromit’s
to make the photos even more fun.
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THE HOWL

raising money for Cardiology
at

0 10O Bristol Royal Hospital
a4 For Children




This year we have been lucky enough to get our very own Gromit called The Howl and
whilst we may be a little bit bias we think he is adorable. Our Gromit is helping us raise
money to support an exciting new project (check out the video on the App when you

visit The Howl).

However, we also want to join in the fun, so from the 6th - 12th August we will be
sharing all things Cardiac on our hospital Facebook page so please keep an eye out... we
love hearing your stories.

BUT as a special event we would love as many of you as possible to pop up to say hello
at our Gromit on the 9th August. We have put the address below so you can find
us...The Royal West of England Academy (RWA) which is where our Gromit is living
has been amazing and we have free access to the whole gallery. They have an amazing
area upstairs with a balcony which we can use to say hello after photos outside.

You may have seen or read about The Heart of the Matter exhibition which RWA are
hosting...this will be on when you pop up to say hello, so you can have a look around
this too..we have had a sneaky look and it’s great.

If you would like to kick off your Gromit hunt or just pop up and say hi at from 2- 4pm
on the 9th August that would be amazing, but to make sure we have plenty of cake

please can you let us know by contacting Dean on dean.barry(@uhbristol.nhs.uk.

Hope to see you there,

The Poediotric Cardioe Team

Q RWA, Queen’s Road, Clifton, Bristol BS8 1PX




